
 

 
 
 

 
20th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
To mark the Queen's Jubilee we are looking forward to having a simple 
afternoon of celebration and fun next Friday afternoon, 27th May. 
 
Children are welcome to come to school that day in red, white and blue or 
dress up as members of the royal family. We would like to invite parents to 
join us from 1.30 when there will be some dancing from Year 2 and Year 6, a 
royal pageant walk-around (featuring some of children, staff and even 
parents if you choose to dress up!) and a simple picnic on the field.  
 
Children will sit in their year groups and all classes will provide children with 
some picnic snacks; for those children with allergies, the office will be in 
touch with parents to arrange alternatives if required.  
 
We ask that parents with more than 1 child in the school sit with their 
youngest child's year group (or split between 2 year groups if both parents 
are present). Please feel free to bring a small picnic for yourself, but we 
request that NO NUT PRODUCTS IN ANY FOOD are bought to school. 
 
Around 2.50 the children will return to class and be collected from school in 
the usual way. 
 
The weather looks good for Friday so we look forward to a happy end to the 
half term 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mr Jee 
Headteacher 


